






 

To All Our Guests... 
 

The Canons and Faithful of Most Precious Blood of Jesus Parish welcome you and hope that your time in   
“The ‘Burgh” may be an opportunity to share in the tradition of the Roman Catholic Faith.  Please enjoy the 
beauty of this Personal Parish, established by Bishop David Zubik on July 1, 2019 on the Feast of The Most 
Precious Blood of Jesus.    
 

According to liturgical tradition and the Traditional Latin Mass of the Roman Rite, Holy Communion is re-
ceived kneeling and on the tongue.  All visitors who are not of the Catholic Faith are welcome to join us in 
prayer but are requested not to receive Holy Communion.  Because reception of Holy Communion is the sign 
of Divine and Ecclesial unity, only practicing Catholics who are free of mortal sin, and have observed the Eu-
charistic Fast, should present themselves for Holy Communion.  For those who need a low gluten Host, let an 
usher know as you approach the Communion rail toward the end of Communion. 
 

To receive more information about the parish or if you desire to become a member of the Catholic Church,  
contact the Priory at 412-761-1508.  The pastoral care of Most Precious Blood of Jesus Parish is provided by 
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Any and all contributions to the parish are warmly appreciated and tax deductible. 

Sacramental Information 
 

Infant Baptism:   
Baptism should be administered within two weeks of 
birth.  Please call the office prior to the baby’s birth to 
make arrangements.  
 

Holy Matrimony: 
Couples planning to marry at the parish must call the   
office to schedule proper instruction at least six months in 
advance. 
 

Catholic Faith  Formation and Spiritual needs: 
For those seeking Catechism, preparing for 1st Holy 
Communion, Confirmation, needs of the sick or funeral 
information, please call the parish office. 
 

Anointing of the Sick: 
If you need the assistance of a priest for the dying, please 
contact the office at 412-761-1508. If after hours, please 
call and listen to the prompts and select option #1. 
 

Certificates: 
Certificates for Sacraments administered prior to July 1, 
2019 are maintained by the Diocese of Pittsburgh         
Archives.  You may reach the Diocese Archive office at 
412-456-3158, or archives@diopitt.org. 
 
  
Production of this bulletin is partially underwritten by parishioners of Most Precious Blood of Jesus Parish, all rights reserved. 

For more underwriting opportunities, please contact The Priory Office at 412.761.1508 or email TemporalAffairs@MPBOJ.com. 

BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS—Requests for proposed bulle-
tin announcements must be submitted in writing to the Parish  
office ten days in advance of publication.   
MASS INTENTIONS—The Parish Mass Intention Registry is 
currently OPEN.  Mass intentions are  accepted during specific 
periods throughout the calendar year, with each period announced 
in the bulletin, in advance of the request period.  Instructions and 
forms are made available at that time.   
PARISH NEWS—The parish uses Flocknote to circulate news and 
information.  If you’d like to sign up, please text MPBOJ to 84576 
from your cell phone and follow the instructions. 

PARISHIONER MATERIALS/REQUESTS—At the Church 
entrances, there are racks containing church forms, reading 
materials, and prayer cards.  Please feel free to take what you 
need, but do not leave your own materials without permission 
from Canon Avis.  Parish events are also publicized on the bul-
letin boards in the side entrance and in the narthex. If you are 
involved in an event that you would like to publicize or sched-
ule, please provide a copy of the notice or request to             
temporalaffairs@mpboj.com for approval.   


